
 

For Local 8 Members at Waterfront Credit Union 
September 29, 2022 

   

Bargaining Update  
 
It’s time to bargain our new union contract! Please complete the attached survey by 
clicking the link below to tell us what you want to see in your new contract. 
 
Please complete this survey by October 5th. 
 
Nominate yourself or a coworker to be on the bargaining team. Bargaining meetings 
may be held both in person and by Zoom (virtually).  Participation as a bargaining team 
member will be paid for all lost work time.  
 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact your union 
representative: Tara Powell at tara@opeiu8.org or 206-441-8880 
ext. 106 

 

  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HHVBLMZ
mailto:tara@opeiu8.org

